
 
 

 

 

ACADEMIC COUNCIL MEETING 
 
 
Dear Council Members, Executives, and Graduate Students, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. 
 
It is with great pleasure that I extend this invitation to you to the first council 
meeting of the newly elected GSA Executive Committee. We are thrilled to 
have our new executive Committee, elected by our dedicated graduate 
students. The new members of the GSA Executive body are working 
tirelessly to enhance the GSA and ensure it continues to serve the best 
interests of our community. 
 
The meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, June 26th. Your participation is 
crucial as we strive to make impactful decisions that will benefit all graduate 
students. 
 
Please find attached the draft agenda package for your review. We 
encourage you to submit any motions you would like to propose by 
Monday, June 24th. Your input and active participation are invaluable to the 
success of our discussions and decisions. 
 
 
Join the Zoom Meeting: https://usask-
ca.zoom.us/j/96230704997?pwd=mdfzS6SjGanOvQfR3qaWPabXRaCDlq.
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Attached: Draft Agenda Package 
 
We look forward to your attendance and contributions. Together, we can 
make the GSA greater and more impactful for all graduate students.  
 
Warm regards, 
Dev 

 


